
I am a long time taxpayer and resident of Maryland and I STRONGLY OPPOSE this House Bill HB1171.  

This bill is absolutely evil and insane and seeks to legalize murder of infants and pedophilia – this is 

wretched and must be stopped.  Those trying to push this through will now be identified by the entire 

watching world (who will be so outraged at their attempt to even pass something as wicked and evil as 

this).  Justice for the evildoers will come swiftly.  God wins…always.   

 

Kate McCloskey 

MD Taxpayer and Resident 


